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Aihe: Consultation on ERGEG Draft Proposal on Guidelines on Inter TSO 

Compensation 
Dear Sirs, 
  
following the Public Consultation on Guidelines on an Inter-Transmission System Operator 
compensation mechanism, allow us to express our deep concern relating to the ERGEG draft 
proposal on Guidelines on Inter TSO Compensation and its impact for Italian SMEs and our 
Members, particularly concerning the calculation mechanism and considering the risk of over-
remuneration in some States. 
  
To this extent we propose that before any implementation of the IMICA mechanism, a specific 
and preliminary impact assessment analysis could be carried on with the most representative 
Italian and European SMEs electricity end-users, involving as first interlocutor UEAPME, the 
European SMEs Organisation, and all the interested actors represented by the European 
Economic and Social Committee. 
  
We are sure you will consider our overall consideration as a first step to a permanent and more 
appropriate dialogue towards an harmonized shared solution about the new Inter TSO 
Compensation mechanism. 
  
We remain at your complete disposal for any further detail, 
  
Best Regards 
  
Tommaso Campanile  
Resp. Dpt Competitiveness and Environment 
  
Claudio Cappellini 
Resp. Energy Policies for SMEs  
  
CNA 
The Italian Confederation for Craft and Small and Medium sized Enterprises 
Via Guattani, 13 
00161 - Rome 
ITALY 
Tel. 0039.06.44188244 
Fax 0039.06. 44249518 
cappellini@cna.it  
europa@cna.it 
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